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24th May 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
Next half term Nursery and Reception will visit Brimham Rocks Adventure Farm. Here the children will have the unique opportunity to get very close to the animals and to experience nature.
The trip is on Wednesday 6th June 2018 and the coach will leave school promptly at 9.15am and will return by 3:10pm.
School will provide a packed lunch (free for Reception children or £1.60 to buy for Nursery children) but if you prefer, you can provide one for your child (no fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate) – please indicate your choice on the slip. Please also provide a water bottle.  
Reception children should wear their school uniform (nursery optional) and bring footwear which they don’t mind getting muddy! Please also provide a waterproof jacket/sun hats/sun cream as appropriate.
The cost of the trip is £12.00 which covers the cost of the coach and entrance fee. Please make an online payment to account number: 42897160, sort code: 30-93-91, referencing ‘Brimham’ and your child’s name.

Children who are on our Free School Meals Register (not the universal free meals all KS1 children receive) can attend for free - please indicate on the slip below.

All slips and payments must be received by Monday 4th June.
Kind Regards,

Mrs Adamson & Mrs Brett
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for ________________________________to attend the visit to Brimham Rocks Adventure Farm on Wednesday 6th June 2018.

I would like school to provide a packed lunch / I will provide a packed lunch.  
For the school packed lunch my child would like a cheese/ham/tuna sandwich.  (Delete as appropriate)


I have made an online payment of £12.00 
My child is on the Free School Meals Register and can attend for free 

Signed ______________________________________
Date: _________________________
NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST
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